

Mr Steven Ridd

Katoomba NSW 2780

Dear Mr Ridd,

I refer to your correspondence to the NSW Commissioner of Police, dated 26th December 2024 regarding various matters. I wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence under reference number D/2025/44823.

The matter has been referred to the relevant command within the NSW Police Force for appropriate attention.

On behalf of the Office of the Commissioner, I would like to thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the NSW Police Force.

Yours sincerely

Bull.

for Manager Ministerial and Executive Services 10th January 2025

NSW Police Force

Locked Bag 5102 Parramatta NSW 2124

www.police.nsw.gov.au

TTY 02 9211 3776 for the hearing and speech impaired ABN 43 408 613 180



If unclaimed return to

Office of the Commissioner
Locked Bag 5102
Parramatta NSW 2124

SWLF CFCP 462

17.01.25 08h17



Mr Steven Ridd

KATOOMBA NSW 2780